
 

 

 

April 3, 2018       Contact:  Matt Adamczyk 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      (262) 278-0585 
 

Voters Want to Keep State Treasurer’s Office 
 

WAUWATOSA… Wisconsin State Treasurer Matt Adamczyk released the following statement 
regarding the results of the statewide referendum question to keep the state treasurer’s office: 
 
“The majority of voters in Wisconsin voted today to keep the Office of the Wisconsin State 
Treasurer.  This settles the question of whether or not to eliminate the state treasurer’s office.  
I have always said it was up to the voters and I accept the will of the people, even though I 
supported the elimination effort.   
 
I ran because I saw a do-nothing job that was a drain on the taxpayers.  Since the office had no 
real duties, I made cuts to protect the taxpayers.  However, it will be up to future legislators to 
figure out what the state treasurer should do.   
 
I want to thank Senator Dan Feyen, Representative Michael Schraa and the late Senator Rick 
Gudex for authoring the amendment to eliminate this office.”  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


